Wellfield and Pinebrook Parks

Overall these two conjoined parks are in excellent condition, having been
well used this far into the school year, and re-groomed after each weekend. From
observations over a month, there appears to be a high degree of usage from
group sports activities, with numerous parents and family attendees as well. The
need for these two regional areas is well defined.

Pinebrook Park has two tennis courts in good condition, two basketball
courts in good condition and a soccer field and complex in very good condition.
The greatest area of the park is the fit traiynature trail section on the northern
edge of the complex. The boardwalks have been upgraded and recent storm
damage has been repaired. Signage is in good condition and the trails are cleared
and easily traversed.

Wellfield Park suffers mainly from its’ extensive usage with numerous
groups and teams using the area. It appears that normal maintenance has kept up
with the wear and tear as all areas are open, usable and clean, with the possible
exception of the front area of Letson Stadium, which could use a sweep with a
leaf blower. The only problem | see is that new arrivals may be confused as where
to go to get to the different venues as there is no directional signage at the corner
of Pinebrook and Ridgewood Roads.
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